Department of 

Human Resources

Memo

To:
Randy Poe, Superintendent
From:  Phil Sheehy, Director Human Resources
Date:
November 2, 2015
Re:  
Job Description Update – “Instructional Technology Assistant”
In our continuing review of existing job descriptions, HR, in collaboration with the Technology Department, submits the updated job description: “Instructional Technology Assistant”.
The proposed job description is updated with language that is appropriate to today’s technology world and to the operational practices of our existing Instructional Technology Assistants.
There is no change to the “terms and conditions”, grade level or salary of the position and no staff is added as a result. 

Human Resources recommends approval of this update.  
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